Miguelino, Eric@Waterboards

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 6:42 PM

To: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Subject: Board Meeting - 1,2,3-Trichloropropane Regulations

Water Boardsh (i message from the State Water Resources Control Board.

The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a Board Meeting on Tuesday, July 18, 2017 at 9:00 AM
during which the Board will consider a proposed resolution to adopt regulations including a maximum
contaminant level for 1,2,3-Trichloropropane. Information on the time, date, and content of the Board
Meeting are located at the following link:

http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/board info/agendas/2017/jul/071817 agenda.pdf

Information on the proposed 1,2,3-Trichloropropane regulations may be found at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking water/certlic/drinkingwater/123TCP SBDDW-17-001.shtml

If you have any questions regarding the proposed regulations, please respond in email to:

DDWRegUnit@waterboards.ca.gov

Or call Zachary Rounds of the Regulatory Development Unit at:

(707) 576-2733
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